
To whom it may concern, 
 
My name is BO WANG, i am an Australian citizen, as a Migration Agent,  
the bill of visa capping causes me concerns. 
 
First of all, if the bill comes into effect as part of Migration  
Regulation or Immigration Act, it will damage the benefit of Australia,  
which the international education is the thirty industry to this country. 
 
Secondly, I am concerned about the bill for the reason of the abuse of  
power. If the Minister of Immigration has such significant power, and it  
can be enforced on a particular community, and also is relating to the  
racial discrimination. 
 
Moreover, the bill will damage the credits of Australia. On the May of  
2008, Mr. Chris Evans told the reporter of Australia that Australia  
needed skilled workers, semi-skilled workers and unskilled workers. But  
since then, the Immigration policies have had sea changes. The  
increasing number of  the private education sectors shut down as the  
backlash of the fickle Immigration policies. 
 
Under the circumstances, we need to stop the bill, and restore the  
credits of Australia. 
 
God bless Australia; 
 
 
 
BO WANG 
 
05/06/2010 
 


